

To <sna@un.org>
cc
bcc

Subject Comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

Dear Mr. Havinga,

Regarding to your letter dated March 26 requesting our comments on Volume 1 of the updated SNA and our views on the title, we would like to recommend that the subtitle 2 - "The use of micro-data for macro-economic accounting" should be places after the para 1.70. In our opinion it will be more logical sequence of the topics.

Regarding the title of the updated SNA, we opt for the second proposal, i.e.The System of National Accounts 2008 (2008 SNA).

Sincerely yours,

Nana Aslamazishvili Head, Monetary Statistics Division National Bank of Georgia